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From: CCB - Info <CCB.Info@vermont.gov>  
Sent: Friday, August 4, 2023 9:40 AM 
To: juniperlanevt <juniperlanevt@gmail.com> 
Subject: RE: Cannabis Employees 

Hi Colleen, 

The number of cannabis establishment ID card holders as of today is 1164. This would include owners, 
but we do not currently have a way of differentiating which / how many of those cards are for owners. 

As an FYI, we do share this number in our monthly Board meetings during the Executive Director report, 
which gets posted to our website:  
https://ccb.vermont.gov/sites/ccb/files/2023-08/CCB.Mtg_07.19.23.pdf 

The number shared in that report does differ from the number I just gave you, but that’s entirely 
because those numbers were current as of our Board meeting back on the 19th. 

Thank you, 

Nellie 

-- 
Nellie Marvel 
Outreach & Education Manager 
Cannabis Control Board 

 

From: Colleen McQuade <juniperlanevt@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, August 2, 2023 10:31 AM 
To: CCB - Info <CCB.Info@vermont.gov> 
Subject: Re: Cannabis Employees 

Hi Nellie,   

Is it possible to get an updated number and does this include owners? 

Thanks,  

Colleen  
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